


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the April 29th 2022 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers Present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, John Waller and Kaye Raul
Other Board Members Present:  Peter Stonehewer, Jim Buenrostro
President John Waller called the meeting to order at 6:33 pm.  
The Minutes of the Board of Directors meeting of 04/01/2022 were approved as submitted.
Treasurer Kaye Raul delivered her financial report, indicating no financial or membership activity for the previous month.
Training Officer Alan Raul spoke briefly indicating that he would spend most of the First Session to Networking.  He will offer details about his personal network that will only be shared by those who attend the General Meeting.  The information will not be posted on line for reasons of security and privacy.
Several members wanted to talk about technology issues during the BOD Meeting but were persuaded to save that conversation for Sunday’s General Meeting.
Alan renewed SLO Bytes’ Zoom account at the cost of $150.00 shortly after Kaye sent out her financial report.  That expense will be reflected in her next financial report.
The meeting ended at 6:46 pm.
Ralph Sutter
 



